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gained ground, state constitutional law became an important source for the protection of individual rights and
liberties. States have since expanded the right of the citizen well beyond the limits of federal law by striking down
laws that led to de facto segregation in public schools, discriminated against women, or allocated public benefits
inequitably. State courts were the first to recognize a right of intimate association, spurring the U.S. Supreme Court
to follow suit. Equality and Liberty in the Golden Age of State Constitutional Law is essential reading for anyone
interested in this manifestation of law that has developed beyond the purview of national attention and in the
resulting evolution of power in U.S. constitutional law.
Constitutional History of the State of New York John Hampden Dougherty 1915 Dougherty, J. Hampden. Constitutional
History of the State of New York. New York: The Neale Publishing Company, 1915. 408 pp. Reprinted 2004 by The Lawbook
Exchange, Ltd. LCCN 2003056438. ISBN 1-58477-391-X. Cloth. $95. * Reprint of the second edition. Dougherty published
this book while the 1915 state Constitutional Convention was taking place. He hoped it would influence public opinion
and the members of the convention by describing how earlier constitutions fell short. Whether or not Dougherty achieved
his stated purposes, this book remains a detailed and insightful study of the social and legal developments that shaped
the state's constitutions since the seventeenth century.
Constitutionalism in Asia Wen-Chen Chang 2014-02-19 This book of text, cases and materials from Asia is designed for
scholars and students of constitutional law and comparative constitutional law. The book is divided into 11 chapters,
arranged thematically around key ideas and controversies, enabling the reader to work through the major facets of
constitutionalism in the region. The book begins with a lengthy introduction that critically examines the study of
constitutional orders in 'Asia', highlighting the histories, colonial influences, and cultural particularities extant
in the region. This chapter serves both as a provisional orientation towards the major constitutional developments seen
in Asia – both unique and shared with other regions – and as a guide to the controversies encountered in the study of
constitutional law in Asia. Each of the following chapters is framed by an introductory essay setting out the issues
and succinctly highlighting critical perspectives and themes. The approach is one of 'challenge and response', whereby
questions of constitutional importance are posed and the reader is then led, by engaging with primary and secondary
materials, through the way the various Asian states respond to these questions and challenges. Chapter segments are
accompanied by notes, comments and questions to facilitate critical and comparative analysis, as well as
recommendations for further reading.The book presents a representative range of Asian materials from jurisdictions
including: Bangladesh, China, Hong Kong, India, Japan, Mongolia, Nepal, Pakistan, South Korea, Sri Lanka , Taiwan,
Timor-Leste and the 10 ASEAN states.
Introduction to the Constitutional History of Modern Greece Nicholas Stavrou Kaltchas 1940
Comparative Constitutional History 2020 While comparative constitutional law is a well-established field, less
attention has been paid so far to the comparative dimension of constitutional history. The present volume, edited by
Francesco Biagi, Justin O. Frosini and Jason Mazzone, aims to address this shortcoming by bringing focus to comparative
constitutional history, which holds considerable promise for engaging and innovative work along several key avenues of
inquiry. The essays contained in this volume focus on the origins and design of constitutional governments and the
sources that have impacted the ways in which constitutional systems began and developed, the evolution of the principle
of separation of powers among branches of government, as well as the origins, role and function of constitutional and
supreme courts.
Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York Edgar Albert Werner 1888
The Federalist Papers Alexander Hamilton 2009-04-28 This authoritative edition of the complete texts of the Federalist
Papers, the Articles of Confederation, the U.S. Constitution, and the Amendments to the U.S. Constitution features
supporting essays in which leading scholars provide historical context and analysis. An introduction by Ian Shapiro
offers an overview of the publication of the Federalist Papers and their importance. In three additional essays, John
Dunn explores the composition of the Federalist Papers and the conflicting agendas of its authors; Eileen Hunt Botting
explains how early advocates of women’s rights, most prominently Mercy Otis Warren, Judith Sargent Murray, and Charles
Brockden Brown, responded to the Federalist-Antifederalist debates; and Donald Horowitz discusses the Federalist Papers
from the perspective of recent experiments with democracy and constitution-making around the world. These essays both
illuminate the original texts and encourage active engagement with them.
Article 370 A.G. Noorani 2014-11-03 On 26 January 1950, the Constitution of India came into force with a unique
provision—Article 370. The special status accorded to the state of Jammu and Kashmir in the article meant that its
people lived under a different set of laws while being part of the Indian Union. Alternating deftly between history and
politics, A.G. Noorani examines a wide range of documents pertaining to Article 370. He incisively analyses the
implications and consequences of the article for the constitutional democracy of the state and the nation. From Jammu
and Kashmir's accession to India in 1947 to the various negotiations thereafter; Sheikh Abdullah's arrest to the
framing of the Constitution of Jammu and Kashmir and the replacement of Sadar-i-Riyasat, this book impeccably documents
the little-known constitutional history of the state. Noorani underscores the politics behind the gradual erosion of
Article 370 and the need for restoration of autonomy. Critically analysing the various judgments relating to this
constitutional arrangement, he suggests a framework for resolving the 'Kashmir problem'. Collecting together rare,
often unseen and unnoticed, letters, memoranda, white papers, proclamations, and amendments, this book will be an
indispensable resource on Kashmir.
The Courts, the Constitution, and Parties Andrew Cunningham McLaughlin 2017-11-23 Excerpt from The Courts, the
Constitution, and Parties: Studies in Constitutional History and Politics All except the first, the longest of these
papers, have appeared elsewhere in print. I hope the republication is justified by their value and interest and by the
fact that the five papers in combination constitute a discussion of the most fundamental problems Of constitutional
history. The paper on The Significance of Political Parties appeared in the Atlantic Monthly and is here reprinted with
the courteous permission of the publishers of that magazine. The paper on Political Parties and Popular Government was
given as an address before the Phi Beta Kappa Society of Indiana University in June, 1911. Social Compact and
Constitutional Construction was printed in the American Historical Review. The last paper was printed in the Michigan
Law Review and in the Pro ceedings of the Fiftieth Anniversary of the Constitution of Iowa. I wish to express my
appreciation Of the assistance of one of my students, Mr. Arthur P. Scott, in the search for the early court decisions,
which either involved the principle that laws may be declared void or stated principles of political philosophy. About
the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-theart technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present
in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated
in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that remain
are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York Werner 1883
CIVIL LIST & CONSTITUTIONAL HI Edgar Albert Werner 2016-09-10
Introduction to the Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York 1879
A Manual of the Constitutional History of Canada J. G. Bourinot 2017-09-18 Excerpt from A Manual of the Constitutional
History of Canada: From the Earliest Period to 1901 The present edition of this book, first published in 1888, has been
thoroughly revised in order to make it as useful as possible to those students in our universities and colleges who are
now required to consult it in their studies of our constitu tional history. I have completed to date the summary of
those judicial decisions which have so far laid down important principles for the interpretation of a constitution
which has evoked much learned argument in our courts and legislatures. In the performance of this task I have not
attempted to include any Opinions or comments of my own, but have simply condensed the essential points of each
decision in the language of the learned judges, as far as practicable, and left the student to seek further elucidation
in the works of such conscientious commentators as Mr. Lefroy. I have also added a chapter on the practical operation
of the principles of parliamentary government in the Dominion, for the information of those readers who have neither
time nor opportunity to study the elaborate treatises of Todd, May, and Anson. The text of the British North America
Act, and of the amending imperial statutes, is given in full at the end of the book. A complete list of the many
authorities, cited in the text of this volume, will also be found useful to students who wish to investigate our
constitutional history in the most thorough manner. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands
of rare and classic books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical
work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original
format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as
a blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York (Classic Reprint) Edgar Albert Werner
2016-12-23 Excerpt from Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York Includes, with lists
of officers connected with the -public service of the State, a constitutional history of the Commonwealth. The. About
the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-theart technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present
in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated
in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that remain
are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York Stephen C. Hutchins 1883
The Constitutional History of the State of New York Macy Ida Seymour 1896
The Tenth Amendment and State Sovereignty Mark Robert Killenbeck 2002 In the wake of the 2000 Election, the
relationship between the Supreme Court and the American states has become more important. Once derided by the Supreme
Court as a 'truism,' the Tenth Amendment has in recent years been transformed from a neglected provision into a vital
'first principle.' As such, it has provided the foundation for a series of decisions in which the Supreme Court has
elevated the status of the states, often at the expense of federal power and in the face of previously settled
assumptions. In this important volume, four prominent scholars—two historians and two law professors—examine carefully
one of the central tenets in the Supreme Court's recent Tenth Amendment jurisprudence: the assumption that the results
fashioned by a narrow majority are compelled by history and consistent with the intentions of the framers. They shed
important new light on a series of decisions that mark a major change in our thinking about the nature of a
constitutional system within which both the federal government and the states properly regard themselves as sovereign
entities.
The Constitutional History and Law of New Zealand J. Hight Litt 2015-06-02 Excerpt from The Constitutional History and
Law of New Zealand This book aims at giving a simple account of the origin and development of the chief institutions of
government in New Zealand. If we except a compilation of acts and other instruments, published in 1896 by the
Government Printer, under the title of "The Constitution and Government of New Zealand," there is no book dealing
exclusively with the constitution of the Dominion, and even in the general histories of this country the subjects here
presented are treated very briefly indeed. We believe, therefore, that there is room for such a book as this. Though
limited in scope by the exigencies of space, its preparation has involved a good deal of research, and the work has
been protracted because the materials are scattered and the libraries of the Dominion are not well equipped for
rendering assistance even in matters of local history. It is scarcely possible to mention all the sources which have
been used, but the more important are set out in the footnotes and in the bibliography (Appendix C.), which will serve
as a list of books useful to those who desire to know more of the particular subjects treated. Our thanks are due to
Dr. J. W. McIlraith for the note on provincial government in Chapter XIX., and to the Editor of The Press,
Christchurch, for permission to use in Chapter XXII. parts of an article previously published in that journal. The
book, being primarily a history, we have striven rather to give a broad view of the general development of the
constitution than to concentrate on a detailed examination of the present working of its parts. Special attention has
been paid to the origins and early history. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare
and classic books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical work.
Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format
whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a
blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
Constitutional History of the United States (Classic Reprint) Nelson Case 2017-11-13 Excerpt from Constitutional
History of the United States Important additions have been made to the original Constitution by way of amendment, but

A Constitutional History of Georgia, 1732-1945 Albert B. Saye 2010-05-01 Published in 1948, this work provides a
detailed account of the constitutional history of Georgia from the Charter of 1732 to the adoption of the Constitution
of 1945 and includes an analysis of the 1948 Georgia Constitution. Albert B. Saye presents the major constitutional
developments in chronological order. An index allows readers to compare different aspects of Georgia's eight
constitutions, such as the composition of the General Assembly, the powers of the Governor, and the jurisdiction of the
Courts. Based on extensive research of original sources, A Constitutional History of Georgia reveals the evolution of
the Georgia constitution up to 1948 as a gradual expansion of political democracy.
Constitutionalism and American Culture Sandra F. VanBurkleo 2002 Cultural history and themendment : New York Times v.
Sullivan and its times / Kermit L. Hall -- New directions in American constitutional history -- Words as hard as
cannon-balls : women's rights agitation -- And liberty of speech in nineteenth-century America / Sandra F. VanBurkleo - Race, state, market, and civil society in constitutional history / Mark Tushnet -- Constitutional history and the
"cultural turn" : cross -- Examining the legal-reelist narratives of Henry Fonda / Norman L. Rosenberg -- Contributors
Liberty and Union Edgar J. McManus 2014-01-21 This, the concise edition of Liberty and Union, is an abridged
constitutional history of the United States, designed for short single-semester courses, comprising the key topics from
Volumes 1 and 2. Written in a clear and engaging narrative style, it successfully unites thorough chronological
coverage with a thematic approach, offering critical analysis of core constitutional history topics, set in the
political, social, and economic context that made them constitutional issues in the first place. Combining a thoughtful
and balanced narrative with an authoritative stance on key issues, the authors deliberately explain the past in the
light of the past, without imposing upon it the standards of later generations. Authored by two experienced professors
in the field, this concise edition presents seminal topics while retaining the narrative flow of the two full original
volumes. An accessible alternative to dense scholarly works, this textbook avoids unnecessary technical jargon, defines
legal terms and historical personalities where appropriate, and makes explicit connections between constitutional
themes and historical events. For students in a short undergraduate or postgraduate constitutional history course, or
anyone with a general interest in constitutional developments, this book will be essential reading. Useful features
include: Full glossary of legal terminology Recommended reading A table of cases Extracts from primary documents
Companion website Useful documents provided: Declaration of Independence Articles of Confederation Constitution of the
United States of America Chronological list of Supreme Court justices
Constitutional History of the State of New York Dougherty J Hampden 1849-1918 2013-01 Unlike some other reproductions
of classic texts (1) We have not used OCR(Optical Character Recognition), as this leads to bad quality books with
introduced typos. (2) In books where there are images such as portraits, maps, sketches etc We have endeavoured to keep
the quality of these images, so they represent accurately the original artefact. Although occasionally there may be
certain imperfections with these old texts, we feel they deserve to be made available for future generations to enjoy.
Commentaries on the Constitution of the United States Joseph Story 1833
The New York State Constitution Peter J. Galie 2011 The New York State Constitution provides an outstanding
constitutional and historical account of the state's governing charter. In addition to an overview of New York's
constitutional history, it provides an in-depth, section-by-section analysis of the entire constitution, detailing the
many significant changes that have been made since its initial drafting. This treatment, along with a table of cases,
index, and bibliography provides an unsurpassed reference guide for students, scholars, and practitioners of New York's
constitution. Previously published by Greenwood, this title has been brought back in to circulation by Oxford
University Press with new verve. Re-printed with standardization of content organization in order to facilitate
research across the series, this title, as with all titles in the series, is set to join the dynamic revision cycle of
The Oxford Commentaries on the State Constitutions of the United States. The Oxford Commentaries on the State
Constitutions of the United States is an important series that reflects a renewed international interest in
constitutional history and provides expert insight into each of the 50 state constitutions. Each volume in this
innovative series contains a historical overview of the state's constitutional development, a section-by-section
analysis of its current constitution, and a comprehensive guide to further research. Under the expert editorship of
Professor G. Alan Tarr, Director of the Center on State Constitutional Studies at Rutgers University, this series
provides essential reference tools for understanding state constitutional law. Books in the series can be purchased
individually or as part of a complete set, giving readers unmatched access to these important political documents.
Introduction to the Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York Stephen C. Hutchins 1879
Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York Stephen C. Hutchins 2003
Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York New York (State). Civil Service Commission
1883
The Constitutional History and Law of New Zealand (Classic Reprint) J. Hight Litt 2017-10-27 Excerpt from The
Constitutional History and Law of New Zealand This book aims at giving a simple account of the origin and development
of the chief institutions of government in New Zealand. If We except a compilation of acts and other instruments,
published in 1896 by the Government Printer, under the title of The Constitution and Government of New Zealand, there
is no book dealing exclusively with the constitution of the Dominion, and even in the general histories of this country
the subjects here presented are treated very brieﬂy indeed. We believe, therefore, that there is room for such a book
as this. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-theart technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present
in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated
in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that remain
are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
The Words That Made Us Akhil Reed Amar 2021-05-04 A history of the American Constitution's formative decades from a
preeminent legal scholar When the US Constitution won popular approval in 1788, it was the culmination of thirty years
of passionate argument over the nature of government. But ratification hardly ended the conversation. For the next half
century, ordinary Americans and statesmen alike continued to wrestle with weighty questions in the halls of government
and in the pages of newspapers. Should the nation's borders be expanded? Should America allow slavery to spread
westward? What rights should Indian nations hold? What was the proper role of the judicial branch? In The Words that
Made Us, Akhil Reed Amar unites history and law in a vivid narrative of the biggest constitutional questions early
Americans confronted, and he expertly assesses the answers they offered. His account of the document's origins and
consolidation is a guide for anyone seeking to properly understand America's Constitution today.
The New York State Constitution, Second Edition Peter J. Galie 2012-06-01 This fully updated new edition of The New
York State Constitution provides an outstanding constitutional and historical account of the state's governing charter.
In addition to an overview of New York's constitutional history, it provides an in-depth, section-by-section analysis
of the entire constitution, detailing the many significant changes that have been made since its initial drafting. This
treatment, along with a table of cases, index, and bibliography provides an unsurpassed reference guide for students,
scholars, and practitioners of New York's constitution. The New York State Constitution provides ready access to
material that will help scholars, judges, lawyers, students and the general public to understand the historical
background to the New York Constitution, the intent of the framers, and the evolution and current meaning of its
provisions. The Oxford Commentaries on the State Constitutions of the United States is an important series that
reflects a renewed international interest in constitutional history and provides expert insight into each of the 50
state constitutions. Each volume in this innovative series contains a historical overview of the state's constitutional
development, a section-by-section analysis of its current constitution, and a comprehensive guide to further research.
Under the expert editorship of Professor G. Alan Tarr, Director of the Center on State Constitutional Studies at
Rutgers University, this series provides essential reference tools for understanding state constitutional law. Books in
the series can be purchased individually or as part of a complete set, giving readers unmatched access to these
important political documents.
Outlines of the Constitutional History of the United States (Classic Reprint) Luther Henry Porter 2017-12-20 Excerpt
from Outlines of the Constitutional History of the United States This work is designed to be a beginning book for
students, or general readers, who desire to learn some thing of the character and history of the Constitution of the
United States. It is an elementary account of government in the United States. It gives a brief state ment of the main
facts of our constitutional history but it does not profess to be a constitutional history in the full meaning of the
term. For the general reader or for high-school use it prob ably covers sufficient ground. For the college student it
attempts simply to point the way to extended study by a brief but connected review of the main facts, showing what is
of chief importance for further study, and embracing those political documents which every student of our history must
thoroughly understand. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books.
Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books uses
state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing
page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully; any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
American Constitutional History Leonard Williams Levy 1989
The New Jersey State Constitution Robert F. Williams 1997 This comprehensive reference guide provides an in-depth study
of New Jersey's constitution. The year 1997 marks the fiftieth anniversary of New Jerseys wellregarded state
constitution. State constitutions, although the highest source of law within a state, are not well understood by
citizens, government officials, historians, political scientists, lawyers, or even judges. This book is the first
single volume to combine a detailed review of New Jersey's constitutional history and analysis of each section of the
current constitution. It is the standard work on New Jersey constitutional development and law. Divided into two parts,
the book first covers the historical development of the constitutions of 1776, 1844, the Constitutional Commission of
1873, and the current constitution written in 1947. It then traces the origins and major judicial interpretations of
each section of the present-day constitution. It concludes with an exhaustive bibliographical essay which organizes the
most complete listing of primary and secondary sources to date.
Documents of the ... Legislature of the State of New Jersey New Jersey. Legislature
The American State Constitutional Tradition John J. Dinan 2006 The first comprehensive study of all 114 state
constitutional conventions for which there are records--from Connecticut's in 1818 to New Hampshire's in 1984. By
integrating state constitution-makers with the federal constitutional tradition, this path-breaking work yields a
superior understanding of how American citizens have chosen to govern themselves.
Civil List and Constitutional History of the Colony and State of New York Stephen C. Hutchins 1857
Constitutional Paradigms and the Stability of States Revd Noel Cox 2013-02-28 This book examines the influence of
constitutional legal paradigms upon the political stability and viability of states. It contributes to the literature
in the field by focussing on how constitutional flexibility may have led to the rise of 'successful' states and to the
decline of 'unsuccessful' states, by promoting stability. Divided into two parts, the book considers theories of the
rise and fall of civilizations and individual states, explains the concept of hard and soft constitutions and applies
this concept to different types of state models. A series of international case studies in the second part of the book
identifies the key dynamics in legal, political and economic history and includes the UK, US, New Zealand and Eastern
Europe.
A Constitutional History of Secession John Remington Graham 2002 A timeless reference on the right of secession from
Britainís Glorious Revolution to Canada's current situation. Born in Minnesota, John Remington Graham is a
constitutional-law attorney who served as an advisor on secession to the amicus curiae for Quebec.
Constitutionalism, Legitimacy, and Power Kelly L. Grotke 2014 ""This volume is the result of two working group meetings
on constitutional history, held at the University of Helsinki in May 2010 and April 2011 under the auspices of the
Research Project Europe 1815-1914"--Acknowledgements.
Equality and Liberty in the Golden Age of State Constitutional Law Jeffrey M Shaman 2008-04-14 The rise of the New
Judicial Federalism movement in the 1970s marked a sea-change in the history of state constitutional law by shifting
the focus of power away from the central government in ways that had not occurred since the Equal Protection Clause was
enacted in 1868. With New Judicial Federalism, many states rediscovered that they were empowered to enact their own
constitutions and to interpret them as they saw fit, which enabled states to recognize civil rights and liberties
beyond those recognized under the Federal Constitution. Equality and Liberty in the Golden Age of State Constitutional
Law closely examines the evolution of the rights of liberty and equality under state constitutions from both a
historical and jurisprudential perspective. In it, Professor Jeffrey M. Shaman explains that as New Judicial Federalism
constitutional-history-of-the-state-of-new-york
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scarcely more so than those which have come to it through the process of the gradual unfolding of its unexpressed
meaning, which has naturally followed the expansion of our national domain, the development of our national re sources,
the meeting of new responsibilities in govern ment, the contending with new difficulties which have confronted us in
the execution of our newly acquired powers. While we have a wmtten, and therefore, in a' certain sense, a settled
Constitution, it is an elastic one. Had the original Constitution of 1787 been so limited by its own terms that it
could not have been construed to mean more than was actually and clearly expressed by the language in which it was
clothed, our Government would soon have gone to wreck or have remained a feeble and insignificant member of the
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sisterhood of nations, unless by amendment of the old, or by the adoption of a new constitution new power had been
given it. Fortunately it was not so framed. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare
and classic books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical work.
Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format
whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a
blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
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